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Please visit our website at www.frometwinning.btck.co.uk. Sue Worringham has updated the 
Safeguarding Policy on the website. So please have a look at any updates. 
 

Saturday 12 November, Themed European Meal 

This took place at Trinity Hall and was well attended. A big thank you to all who helped on 
this night and much praise was given for the meal and the general evening. We made 
£371.59 and 38 people turned up. 

 

Future Events 

14 January 2017, Fish & Chip Supper, with Quiz 

7.00pm at St Catherine’s Hall, Park Road 

The cost of this will be £10 per person and we will meet 7 pm for 7.30 start. Please contact 
Alan Glover on atg1949@hotmail.com if you are coming to this by the 7th January at the 
latest, for numbers – see cut off at bottom of page. Raffle prizes welcome. 

A quiz is being organised by Hilary Daniel. 

 

AGM 

The AGM will be held in Trinity Hall on 9th March 2017. Detail to follow of time etc. 

WISHING ALL OUR MEMBERS AND FRIENDS ACROSS THE EUROZONE A VERY 
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY 2017 - Joyeux Noël - Fröhliche Weihnachten -
Wesołych Świąt 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Chairman: Alan Glover, 87 Selwood Road, Frome, BA11 3BP : tel 01373 454576 
Secretary: Pat Boyd, 103 Leys Lane, Frome, BA11 2JS : tel 01373 474878 

Website www.frometwinning.btck.co.uk  
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Frome Twinning Association 
Fish and Chip Supper - Saturday 14 January 2017 

 

I/we will be coming to the supper : 

 

Name(s) . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   please print 

 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

Telephone number . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Please email or phone Alan Glover at atg1949@hotmail.com - phone 01373 454576 by January 7th, 2017 
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